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September 2019 

Primary 1 will start school full-time on Monday 9 September. 

                        Wet Day Playthings 

It would be helpful if your child has a book,    

colouring pad or a quiet toy to play with during 

indoor playtimes and also their own 

pencil case containing writing    

pencils, rubber and colouring     

pencils. Please name these items. 

Health & Safety 

To maintain school security and ensure the 

safety of your children, all parents must enter 

the school via the front door and sign in at the 

school office. Please do not enter the building 

through the unit doors.  

Teachers and the school leadership team are  

very happy to meet with you to discuss any  

aspect of your child’s education, however we do 

ask that you make an appointment through the  

school office to ensure we are available. 

Dogs are not permitted in  Aberdeen City  

Council School Playgrounds. 

Again, may we remind parents that the school 

car park is for staff only and not for 

the drop off/ collection of  pupils. 

Double parking is not allowed nor is 

parking in the designated bus bay.          

Emergency vehicles must have access at all 

times.  

During the school day, including break and 

lunchtimes, the school grounds are for the use 

of Cults Primary pupils only.  

In the interest of safety the use of 

bikes and scooters in the playground 

is not permitted. 

 

     Jeans for Genes 

We shall be participating in Jeans 

for Genes Day on Thursday 19 

September. Pupils are 

invited to come to school    

    wearing jeans or something 

    denim and donate £1 to a 

    very worthy cause. 

     Staffing  news ………. 
As always a warm welcome to our new  
colleagues: 

 
Miss Cooper - Teacher P2 

Mr Milne - Teacher P3 

Miss Gourlay  - Teacher P4 

 

Congratulations to Miss Glancy 

who became Mrs Douglas over 

the summer break. 

 

And congratulations also to Mrs 

Milne who had a baby girl at the 

beginning of September. 

                           Mobile Phones  

Most children should not require 

to bring a mobile phone to school. 

However, if there is a  particular 

reason why your child needs to 

bring a phone to school, please 

put this in writing to Miss McKay (Acting HT). 

Mobile phones or other devices must not be 

used to record images of staff or pupils in 

school or in the playground. 

 

 

 

Open Evening - Wednesday 18 September 5.00 - 6.30pm. 

An informal opportunity for your child to bring you to school to meet his/her teacher and to show 

you round the classroom and other parts of the school. Your child will also be able to share with 

you some of the resources used in everyday learning activities. Please be aware teachers will not 

be available to discuss individual pupils’ progress during the open evening. 

We look forward to welcoming you to school. 

ParentCouncil 
AGM 

Tuesday 17      
September at 7pm 

 
 

PTA AGM 
Wednesday 11        

September at 7pm. 
 

                       School Photographer 

The Horizon Photographer will be in school on Friday 4 October to take  

class photographs.  



Dates for your diary … 

 

• 9 September    P1 start school full-time 

• 18 September   Open Evening 5 - 6.30pm  

• 20 & 23 September  Holiday Weekend 

• 25 September    P1 Numeracy Workshop 

• 11 October               Term ends at 3.15 pm  

• 14 - 25 October inclusive  October holiday 

• 28 October   Term begins 

• 4 - 8 November   Book Fair 

• Wednesday 6 November  Parent Interviews N - P7   

• Thursday 7 November  Parent Interviews N - P7   

• 21 & 22 November  Inset Days (Staff only in school) 

• 18 December    M&M Productions present Aladdin in school  

• 20 December   Term ends at 3.15pm 

• 23 Dec -  3 Jan inclusive               Christmas holiday 

•  6 January 2020               Term begins 

 

 

             Lost Property 

Please can you ensure that all your child’s 

clothes & belongings are labelled with their 

name. We already have a large amount of  

un-named lost property. This will be displayed on  

Open Evening in the main corridor. 

                             Tissues 

To promote good health & hygiene we  

would be grateful if each child could bring 

a box of tissues for use in their class.                     

  Thank you! 

           

   PTA Dates for your Calendar 

 

 

Wednesday 11 September PTA AGM 

Thursday 3rd October P1-3 disco 

Thursday 14th November P4-7 disco 

Friday 29th November Ladies Night 

Saturday 30th November Santa Fun Run  

Tuesday 14th January PTA Meeting 

Thursday 6th February P4-7 Disco 

Tuesday 3rd March PTA Summer Fair 

 Planning Meeting 

Thursday 19th March P1-3 Disco 

Tuesday 19th May PTA meeting  

Saturday 6th June Summer Fair 

Cults Primary School Values 

Fairness 

Respect Equity 

Honesty 

Ambition 


